

Date: September 4, 2020

To: Chairperson and Members

Norman Planning Commission

From:

Ken Danner, Subdivision Development Manager

Subject: Planning Commission Agenda Item Nos. 4a, 4b and 4c

PP-2021-2: Preliminary Plat for Flint Hills Addition, a Planned Unit

Development.

The Norman Board of Parks Commissioners, at its meeting of September 3, 2020, on a vote of 8-0, recommended private park.

cc: Shawn O'Leary, Director of Public Works
Jane Hudson, Director of Planning and Community Development

